Minutes of the Annual General / Extra Ordinary Meeting held on 13th February 2015 at the Green Dragon, Market Lavington.
Attendees

Sharon King

Ginette Peach

Sarah Thomas

Sam Hartley

Elaine Greenaway

Jo Bull

1. Welcome & Apologies
Apologies received from:

Charlotte Neal
Henrietta Goggs

Emma Cook
2. Resignation

We had the sad resignation of the committee. 
3. Minutes- AGM 2013    

Elaine Greenaway distributed minutes of the AGM held 27th November 2013.
4. Chairs report / Committee Discussion 
There was no Chair’s report but Sarah thanked the committee for all their help over the past year and also thanked Liz Sayers for being our instructor.

Due to only 1 member attending, the Committee declared the AGM as an Extra Ordinary Meeting to discuss the closing of Springline Riding Club.
It was agreed to Liz Sayers storing Club Jumps.

Trailer will be sold separately as worth about £1,200

Rosettes & Trophies will be donated to an RDA group, Jo will enquire about this, and will include fencing posts & Dressage markers too.

The Vortex Cup will be returned to Vortex’s Owner.
Committee agreed 3 Charities to benefit from accounts balance on closing.
Wiltshire Air Ambulance, Blue Cross & Redwings

5. Treasurer’s report      
Sam Hartley reported the following:

Opening balance at 01/01/2014                          £2760.76
Bank balance at 10/02/2015                               £2114.78
Difference                                                                £645.98       

Petty cash opening balance at 10/02/2015             £70.71
Petty cash at 10/02/2015                                        £14.61
The main events that lost funds for the club was the Spring & Summer Shows due to lack of support & outlay for field rent, rosettes & toilet.
The Show Jumps annual storage cost has still to be met, although now moved to Liz Sayers yard as cheaper & as she does the training, it made sense that they were used there. 
BRS affiliation fees of £374.00 for 2014 also will need to be paid by end of May 2015. 
Insurance ceased on the 31st January 2015 so nothing to pay. 

Sam will find out legal position on closing the club accounts etc. 
6. Election of Officers
There was no election of officers as no one turned up for meeting who wanted to take up positions. 
7. Calendar of Events
It was decided that although club is closing we would go on with training dates. 
8. Any other Business
